
Hey Chief, I wanted to let you know that i’ll have to leave the department on June 21st 

regardless of how my EMT goes because my living situation is coming to an end in St. 

Francis, i have to find a new place to live so I’m going to be temporarily living with my 

grandmother in dassel.  Like i said, I’m being forced to move out of St. Francis with the 

current housing market so my official last day will be June 21st.  I leave for Massachusetts 

Tomorrow and i won’t be getting back till June 29th.  I’m very sorry about this last minute 

alert but i was trying to see if I could find someplace to live out here to stay on the 

department, but had no luck.  First of all, I want to say thank you so much for all the time 

and effort put into me on the department, and still thank you for the second chance at EMT, 

and so far it’s going very well.  I wish i could’ve stayed here longer but i have to wait for the 

waiting times out here to get accepted or try to be accepted out here In St. Francis. I’ve 

reached out to multiple places in town here and am just waiting to hear back.  Again thank 

you for everything and everyone who helped me through the process over the last year and 

a half or so. 

 
Thank you so much, 
         Logan Kizer 
 


